THE SCOTTISH OFFICE

NHS Circular:
MEL(1993)15

National Health Service in Scotland
Management Executive

Dear Colleague

VOLUNTARY SECTOR: MEMORANDUM OF
GUIDANCE ON SECTION 16B SCHEME OF GRANTS

Summary

1. This letter reminds Health Board General
Managers that responses are still outstanding in
respect of NHS Circular MEL (1992)50.

Background

2. Health Board General Managers were asked to
inform the Department by 13 November 1992 to what
extend they had adopted the Memorandum of
Guidance on the administration of the Section 16B
Scheme of Grants.

3. It was explained that the information provided
would form part of the Home Office monitoring of
the implementation of the Ministerial review of the
Voluntary Sector.

Action

4. Health Board General Managers are asked to
respond to NHS Circular MEL (1992)50 by

22 February 1993, if they have not already done so.

Yours sincerely

M H COLLIER
Director of Finance
COMMON Services AGENCY
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St. Andrew's House
Edinburgh EH1 3DG

13 February 1993

Previous NHS Circular:
MEL(1992)50

Addressees
For action:

General Mangers,
Health Boards

For information:

General Manager,
Common Services Agency

General Manager,
State Hospital

General Manager
Health Education Board
for Scotland

Chief Executives,
NHS Trusts

Enquiries to:

Mr Ian Fleming

Health Policy Division
1-2

Room 54C

St Andrew's House
EDINBURGH

EH1 3DG

Tel: 031-244 2506

Fax: 031-244 2683
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